
You're Cordially Invited 

Dear Esteemed Guest, 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to an intimate gastronomic gathering, crafted 

exclusively for our most valued clientele. 

Join us for an evening of culinary delights and fine company on Saturday, the 15th of April 

2023, at 7:00 PM. The gathering will take place at the exquisite Gourmet Haven, located at 123 

Fine Dining St, Cityville. 

Prepare for a unique dining experience featuring a specially curated menu paired with 

exceptional wines. This evening promises to be a feast for the senses, with our head chef 

showcasing signature dishes crafted from the finest seasonal ingredients. 

Due to the exclusive nature of this event, seating is limited. Please RSVP by April 8th to reserve 

your place. 

We look forward to sharing this extraordinary evening with you. 

Warm regards, 

The Gourmet Haven Team 


